


Fiji Trip Report

In October, Nathan was given the opportunity to travel to the island of Fiji with Evangelist Christ Miller. 
When the trip was first planned, Brother Miller had planned to hold area-wide evangelistic meetings in 
Fiji similar to the Hope for America Crusades we have helped with in the past. At the last minute, God 
closed the door to hold these meetings. Brother Miller felt led of the Lord to keep our scheduled trip and 
use it as a survey and planning trip for future evangelistic trips to Fiji. We would use it as an opportunity 
to create video content that would help raise funds and awareness for future crusades. 
 
During our time in Fiji, Brother Miller preached in various churches nearly every day and it was a joy to 
see many people saved through the power of the Gospel. We are looking forward to what God will do 
through future evangelistic efforts in Fiji. 

You can watch a recap video of this trip by visiting the Lens of the Harvest YouTube channel or 
Facebook page. 

Recently God has allowed us to work on a few projects closer to home. We produced a gospel 
presentation that will be used in the soul-winning efforts that will take place leading up to the start of a 
new church in western Pennsylvania. We are also currently working on a promotional video for a 
Christian school here in central, PA. 

In addition to these projects, we are continuing to work on our big project for Alaska. 

As we look forward to the coming year, we are excited about the opportunities God has placed before 
us. We already have a trip planned to Africa to video in the Ivory Coast and Kenya, but we also plan to 
return to Alaska to gather some more needed footage for our Alaska Documentary. 

We are so grateful for each of you who sacrifice to make our work possible. 

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support. 
Fry Family
Lens of the Harvest


